Parent(s) or guardian(s) may request an exemption from the School Uniform Policy by submitting to the principal the School Uniform Policy Exemption Form. Exemptions may be granted for religious reasons, medical reasons, or other justifiable reasons.

School Uniform Policy Exemption Form

то:				
	(Principal)			
FROM:				
	(Parent/Guard	dian)		
I am requesting that				
	(Student)			
Be granted exemption from th	e School Uniform Po	licy for the followin	g reasons:	
		_		
Parent/Guardian Signature			Date	

The Review committee shall meet with the parent/guardian to discuss the School Uniform Policy and this request for exemption. The parent/guardian shall be notified in writing of the outcome of the meeting. If the Review committee does not grant the exemption, the parent/guardian may appeal the decision to the appropriate Director.